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RE: Resolution of Appreciation for Jeannie Bruins 

 

METROPOLITAN TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

Resolution No. 4443 

 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Jeannie Bruins is stepping down from the Metropolitan 

Transportation Commission after nearly four years of dedicated service representing the 15 cities 

and towns of Santa Clara County; and 

 

WHEREAS, Jeannie served with diligence and effectiveness as Vice Chair of the 

Commission’s Administration Committee, and as a member of the Programming and Allocations 

Committee and the Bay Area Toll Authority Oversight Committee; and  

 

WHEREAS, Jeannie is leaving elected office after eight years on the Los Altos City 

Council, a period during which she served terms both as Mayor and as Mayor Pro Tem, and was 

re-elected to office in 2016; and 

 
WHEREAS, in her work on the Commission, Jeannie consistently and conscientiously 

has represented the interests of smaller cities not only in Santa Clara County but throughout the 

Bay Area; and  

 

WHEREAS, an extensive career at Hewlett Packard helped Jeannie bring to MTC a 

valuable private sector perspective, and an understanding of the technology industry in 

particular; and  

 

WHEREAS, in addition to her business experience, Jeannie also has amassed an 

impressive record of public service that includes work as a member of the Los Altos Planning 

Commission before her election to the Los Altos City Council as well as service on the Boards of 

Directors of the Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority, Silicon Valley Clean Energy, the 

Los Altos Neighborhood Network and the Community Services Agency of Mountain View and 

Los Altos; now, therefore, be it 
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RESOLVED, that the staff and commissioners of MTC thank Jeannie for her service to 

the agency and for the consistently inquisitive manner with which she worked to learn more 

about Commission activities, policies and programs; and extend to Jeannie and her family their 

best wishes for good times and good health in the years ahead. 

 
 METROPOLITAN TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 
 
 
   
 Scott Haggerty, Chair 
 
 
The above resolution was entered into by the  
Metropolitan Transportation Commission at a 
duly called and noticed meeting held in San 
Francisco, California and at other remote 
locations, on November 20, 2020. 
 


